
 

ATTENTION – RECALL OF PRODUCTS 

IMPORTANT PRODUCT INFORMATION 

 

 

 
 

 

It has come to our attention, that the two Bloomingville MINI lightning styles below cause a risk for 

melting, which potentially can cause even worse scenarios: 

 

- Wall Lamp, Nature, Plywood, item no.: 68603061 

- Wall Lamp, Nature, Plywood, item no.: 68603062 

 

We take this very serious and therefore we ask customers who have purchased the items (which 

was sold from Bloomingville in 2016 and 2017) to stop using them. Customers are kindly asked to 

return the item to the retailer for a full refund. Receipt is not required. All our retailers are informed 

about the recall.  

 

If retailers can not be found, feel free to contact Bloomingville directly by e-mail for a refund. 

info@bloomingville.com for a refund. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused in this respect. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 

 

 


